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Notice of Meeting Cancellation 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Board of Directors of Valley 

Sanitary District scheduled for December 28, 2021 is hereby cancelled. The next 

regular meeting of the Valley Sanitary District is scheduled for Tuesday, January 11, 

2022, at 1:00 P.M. at Valley Sanitary District, 45-500 Van Buren Street, Indio, California 

92201. 

 
 
DATED: This 20th  day of December, 2021 
 
Holly Gould 
Clerk of the Board 
Valley Sanitary District 
 
 


